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DELTA DRILLING ComMpPANY  JUL 22190

Box 2012 TELEPHONE 214 595 -1911 3 O C D
TyLER, TEXAS 75710 ARTESIA, OFFICE
July 21, 1980

ADDRESS REPLY TO

West Texas Production Division
P.O. Box 3467
MibLanp, Texas 79702

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division

Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mr. Bill Grissitt

Dear Bill:

Attached are the C-124's for four of Delta Drilling Company's
South Carlsbad Morrow wells.

When we were running the BHP bomb in the XL, the bomb hung
up and pulled the wire into. After two days of wireline fishing,
we are unable to pull the bomb free. The well is back on production,
but I was not able to retrieve the bomb to obtair the BHP information

for the C-124.

T would like to ask for an exemption from i 2 C-124 test until
such time this well is reworked.

Yours truly,

I horinen b,

J. E. Brusenhan
Operations Manager
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